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March L9,2024

On March 79,2024, the Versailles Town Council met for a special monthly meeting. All council members were in attendance.

The purpose of this meeting is to discuss the LIT Public Safety funds being received by the town.

Ben Sieverding was present. He requested 33% ofthe funds. Council agreed to award the Fire Department with 33% ofthe funds but designate

a portion to a truck replacement fund.

The remaining 67%will go to Versailles Police to be used for a Vehicle fund, an equipment fund, training, longevity pay, and a building fund.

With no further business coming before the council, the meeting adjourned at 7:08 p.m.

Sarah Bauman, Clerk Treasurer

Rox-anne Meyer, Council President

le Daugherty, Councif member
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